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 DATE EVENT 

Thursday 20th July  Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly—11am 

Parent and child Picnic at school—12 
till 1 

Friday 21st July End of the school year 

Monday 4th September PD days—staff only 

Tuesday 5th September PD days—staff only 

Wednesday 6th September 1st day of school for all children 

Half a day for Reception 

Thursday 14th September Meet the Teacher—2.40pm. All       
classes—chance to meet your child’s 
teacher 

Monday 18th September Reception Parents Workshops—
3.30pm and 5.50pm. Attend just one! 

Mon 25th—Thurs 28th Sept Year 6 Bikeability course—letters 
came home this week. 

Thursday 5th October Year 3 Parent lunch—come and have a 
lunch with your child. More details to 
follow. 

Tuesday 10th October Phonics Workshop for all Class 1 and 
Class 2 parents—2.30pm 

Monday 23rd October Harvest Festival—2.00pm at the 
church. 

Friday 27th October Break up for half term 

Monday 6th November Return from half term 

Mon 6th—Fri 10th Nov Year 6 Arthog residential 

Wednesday 8th November Reception Parent lunch—come and 
have lunch with your child. More     
details to follow. 

Monday 20th November Parent-Teacher meetings Classes 4 /5 

Tuesday 21st November Parent Teacher meetings Classes 2 / 3 

Wed 22nd November Parent Teacher meetings Class 1 

Monday 18th December Carol Service—2pm 

Thursday 21st December Last day of the Autumn term 

 

 

                  

For being: Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,  

Reflective, Resourceful       

   

  Class 1: Charlotte—being resilient 

 

    Class 2: George—being respectful 

    

  Class 3: Nate—being responsible 

   

  Class 4: Dougie—being an all round 5R Star! 

 

Class 5: Alice W—being responsible 

Enterprise for Class 2 this afternoon is postponed due to the weather. 
We will reschedule next week. 

Careers Week! 

A huge thank you to the parents and other visitors who 
have given up time to talk to the children this week—we 

have had a macaron maker, landscape architect, pet 
groomer, tourism manager, music teacher, street dancer 

artist and author. It is fantastic to give the children an 
experience of different careers. 

Parent feedback and more dates 

Following feedback from our parent questionnaire, we will be    
streamlining our methods of communication next year.  

SEESAW will not be used anymore by classes. 

Emails and the newsletter will be the methods of communicating 
dates, letters and reminders from school.  

As a parent you can contact us in which ever way suits you—in per-
son, phone, email. You can always talk to staff on the playground and 

arrange a further meeting as needed. 

Dates for the following term are always set with as much notice as we 
can—it is important to use the calendar to make a note of dates. 

Please note there are quite a few dates set for the Autumn term—
more new ones this week, including:                                                                

Parent –Teacher meetings, parent meals for those in Year 3 (as we 
know you missed this due to COVID) and Reception next year. There 

are also a few workshop dates too. 

School meal changes—next week 

Please note: Friday 21st July—menu change to burgers and hot dogs as 
a final day treat. 

New uniform option! 

Mrs Jordan has sourced a new school PE T-shirt for us, 
which will be an improvement on a white t-shirt. It is a 
navy and light blue short sleeved top, made out of easy 
wash and dry sports fabric. This should mean that you 

only need one of these even if your child is in PE kit for 2 
or 3 times in a week! They will have the school logo on 
too—which will make the children smart at any sports 
events they attend and represent the school. They are 

available now to order from our school uniform shop in Wellington and we 
hope that you will like them as much as we do! 

Extended schools provision 

The bookings online for clubs will close today at 4pm. Please help Mrs Machin 
by booking these ahead and saving what you have booked so that you know in 
September! Some clubs are already closed. 


